
19th December 1957 

Dr. Van Hemelrijck L.
 
c/o LR.S.A.C.
 
D.S.- Bukavu
 
Belgian Congo ,
 
Africa
 

Dear Dr. Van Hemelrijck: 

The copy of your November 
data arrived yesterday. Thank you very much. It 
certainly came in a hurry. 

My observations here from the top of Haleakala 
volcano agree that there wag substantial Bolar 
activi ty23rd t h ru- 26th of Novemoer. A new rise in 
aotivity seems to be underway now. 

Examination of my file shows that,your data 
for September 1957 is missing. I'd appreciate a 
copy. if any are stilL available. 

There is a slight error in my address as it 
appears on your envelope. Please omit the Japon 
and replace by U.S.A. as follows. 

Dr. Grote Reber 
General Delivery 
Wa.iluku, Maul 
Hawaii 
U. S. A. 

Thanking you for your continued r; interest, 
I'-.am 

Very truly yours, 

Grote Reber 


